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ONE GROUP /
MULTIPLE PROGRAMS

MULTIPLE GROUPS /
ONE PROGRAM

CURRENT PARTICIPATION RATES

D
is

tr
ic

t W
id

e
O

ne
 S

ch
oo

l
D

is
tr

ic
t W

id
e

O
ne

 S
ch

oo
l

D
is

tr
ic

t W
id

e
O

ne
 S

ch
oo

l
Al

l G
ra

de
Le

ve
ls

O
ne

 G
ra

de
Le

ve
l

Al
l G

ra
de

Le
ve

ls
O

ne
 G

ra
de

Le
ve

l

ONE YEAR  / 
MULTPLE PROGRAMS

MULTIPLE YEARS /
ONE PROGRAM

ANNUAL PARTICIPATION RATES

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in a Group

for Multiple Programs

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students of 
an Ethnicity
for Multiple Programs 
at One School

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students of 
an Ethnicity
for Multiple Programs
District Wide

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of Students Grouped 
by Ethnicity
for a Single Program
at One School

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of Students Grouped 
by Ethnicity
for a Single Program
District Wide

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of Multiple Groups 
of students
for a Single Program

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in 
One Class  
for Multiple Programs

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of Students Grouped 
by Class   
for a Single Program

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in 
One Activity   
for Multiple Programs

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of Students Grouped 
by Activity   
for a Single Program

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students Taught 
by a Teacher 
for Multiple Programs

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of Students Grouped 
by Teacher   
for a Single Program

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students at 
the District
for Multiple Programs

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students at 
One School 
for Multiple Programs

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in One 
Grade at One School  
for Multiple Programs

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of Students Grouped 
by School 
for a Single Program

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in a Group

for Multiple Programs

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students of 
an Ethnicity
for Multiple Programs
in One Year
at One School
Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students of 
an Ethnicity
for Multiple Programs
in One Year
District Wide

Annual Program 
Participation Rates 
of Students Grouped  
by Ethnicity  
for a Single Program
Over Multiple Years
at One School
Annual Program 
Participation Rates 
of Students Grouped 
by Ethnicity  
for a Single Program
Over Multiple Years
District Wide

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in a Group

for a Single Program

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in 
One Class 
for Multiple Programs, 
in One Year

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in 
One Class 
for a Single Program 
Over Multiple Years

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in 
One Activity 
for Multiple Programs
in One Year

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in 
One Activity 
for a Single Program 
Over Multiple Years

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students Grouped
by Teacher 
for Multiple Programs 
in One Year

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students Grouped 
by Teacher 
for a Single Program 
Over Multiple Years

N/A

N/A

N/A

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in One 
Grade at the District 
for Multiple Programs

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students at 
the District 
for Multiple Programs 
in One Year

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in One 
Grade at the District
for Multiple Programs
in One Year

Annual 
Participation Rates 
of All Students at 
the District 
for a Single Program 
Over Multiple Years

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in One 
Grade at the District  
for a Single Program, 
Over Multiple Years

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students at 
One School 
for Multiple Programs 
in One Year

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in One 
Grade at One School  
for Multiple Programs 
in One Year

Annual 
Participation Rates 
at One School  

of a Single Program
Over Multiple Years

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students in One
Grade at One School  
for a Single Program 
Over Multiple Years

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students Who
Speak a Language
for Multiple Programs 
at One School

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students Who 
Speak a Language
for Multiple Programs
District Wide

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of Students Grouped 
by Language
for a Single Program
at One School

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of Students Grouped 
by Language
for a Single Program
District Wide

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students Who
Speak a Language
for Multiple Programs
in One Year
at One School
Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students Who 
Speak a Language
for Multiple Programs
in One Year
District Wide

Annual Program 
Participation Rates 
of Students Grouped 
by Language  
for a Single Program
Over Multiple Years
at One School
Annual Program 
Participation Rates 
of Students Grouped
by Language  
for a Single Program
Over Multiple Years
District Wide

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students of a Gender
for Multiple Programs
in One Year
at One School

Annual Program 
Participation Rates 
of Students Grouped 
by Gender  
for a Single Program
Over Multiple Years
at One School

Annual Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students of a Gender
for Multiple Programs
in One Year
District Wide

Annual Program 
Participation Rates 
of Students Grouped
by Gender  
for a Single Program
Over Multiple Years
District Wide

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students of
a Gender
for Multiple Programs 
at One School

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of All Students of
a Gender
for Multiple Programs
District Wide

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of Students Grouped 
by Gender
for a Single Program
at One School

Current Program 
Participation Rates
of Students Grouped 
by Gender
for a Single Program
District Wide

Coming Soon


